
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
12 September 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Launch of our Extra-Curricular Programme – Monday 15 September 2025 
 
I am pleased to inform you that on Monday 15 September we will officially launch our 
extra-curricular programme for pupils. 
 
At Turves Green Boys’ School, we believe that learning extends far beyond the 
classroom.  Extra-curricular activities play an important role in supporting pupils’ 
development. They: 
 

• Build confidence, resilience, and independence. 
• Develop teamwork, leadership, and communication skills. 
• Provide opportunities to discover new interests and talents. 
• Encourage positive relationships and a strong sense of belonging within the 

school community. 
 
Our programme offers a wide range of activities to suit all interests, and we are 
proud to provide these opportunities free of charge.  All clubs will run daily from 
3.05pm to 4.00pm. 
 
We encourage you to review the attached programme with your child and plan 
together which clubs they would like to attend. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of 
House. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping us to provide our pupils with the 
very best opportunities. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr Till       Mr Walker 

Headteacher     Head of School  
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